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April 11, 2016


Dear Friend,
	
On Saturday, May 7, 2016, I will be running in the Third Annual Barry Glassman 5K Run/Walk to raise money to support families experiencing homelessness and to provide assistance to individuals suffering from addiction. Although it will be a challenge for me to complete this race, I am motivated by the excitement of knowing that my efforts will provide direct support to individuals and families who are at-risk in our community.  

I am asking friends and family to consider sponsoring me for this event.  My personal goal is to raise (insert amount) to eradicate homelessness and drug addiction in Harford County.  I would greatly appreciate your consideration to donate towards this goal.  All donations are, of course, tax deductible and should be made to Harford United Charities, 25 W. Courtland Street, Bel Air, Maryland 21014. Please be sure to include my name in the reference line.
As many of you know, I am committed to helping others and this race will allow me to do just that.  My goal is small but if I can exceed it by just a few dollars it will help to offer additional resources to those in need.
The 5K will take place (rain or shine) at 9:00 a.m. on the scenic grounds of Harford Community College. Please visit www.eliteracemanagement.com, to learn more or if you are interested in registering. 
Please support me in my efforts to help our neighbors in need with your donation today.

Sincerely,


